YORK AREA RC CLUB MINUTES

Monthly Meeting held at: Mittel/Hunter Field
Date 110/07/2018 | Meeting called to order by Tom Duffy

In Attendance

9 members were in attendance at our flying field.

Approval of Minutes

The minutes from our September meeting was read and approved without corrections.

Treasurers Report

The General fund has A balance of $1,056.99, and the concession stand fund has a balance of $148.21. For a
total of $1,205.20. Treasury report was read and approved by members present.

Committee Reports

Safety Report- No incidents were reported or observed.

Field Report- People were asked to help with mowing the field, as our present contractor for mowing is
uncertain. Lynn Doll and several others were thanked for their help in mowing.

Old Business

Our September float fly was canceled due to lack of commitment to attend. Instead a fun fly was held at our
flying field. We had a good turnout and the weather was great. People brought grill items and good time was
had.

New Business

The following individuals have been nominated or volunteered for the following club office:

President — Tom Dulffy

Vice President- Open
Treasurer- Open

Secretary- Keith Brackin
Safety- Darin Wah
Field- Thom Anderson

Tom Duffy informed the members that he received a letter from our landowners (Helen and Stan Musser) that
requested us to vacate the land by 12/31/2018. We been at this site for close to 10 years and with the death of
Paul Musser, this news did not come unexpected. Tom will talk with the landowners to see if there is anything
we can do to change their minds or find out the reason why. Individuals were asked to keep an eye out for a
new flying site.
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